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Pawnee Co bridge project set for June start
(KLZA)-- A bridge project is scheduled to begin Monday, June 4 on Nebraska
Highway 65, south of Pawnee City.

The Nebraska Department of  Transportation awarded the bid to Midwest
Underground of Lincoln in an amount of $989,300.

Work will include bridge replacement, culverts, grading, seeding and guardrails.
A designated detour will be in place.

The project is anticipated to be completed by the end of this year.  

Mike Habegger will serve as the Department of Transportation Project Manager.  
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